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Dttawa, 23rd October, 1919.

Sir,-

The Department has not yet received the account

of Messrs. P. Burns & Co., Limited, for the baron delivered

at Selkirk under contract for the Norway House Agency. If

the contractors have rendered their account to you, it should

be transmitted to the Department with the least possible delay.

If you have not received their invoice you should ask the head

office at Calgary to send them to you for transmission to the

Department.

Sedient

o when

Asst.:

Bunn Esq.,

Inspector of Indian Agencies, and

Man.innipegÄ

Affairs. Letterbook,

October 1919 - 30 October 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 5784)
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